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Treatment of Inflation-Indexed Japanese Government Bonds to be 

issued after October 2013 in the Bank’s market operations 

 

Inflation-Indexed Japanese Government Bonds to be issued in 

October 2013 and thereafter fall within the definition of “Inflation-Indexed 

Bonds” as prescribed in the relevant principal terms and conditions of the 

Bank’s market operations, such as “Principal Terms and Conditions for the 

Outright Purchase/Sale of Japanese Government Bonds” and “Guidelines on 

Eligible Collateral.” 

The newly issued Inflation-Indexed Bonds will therefore be treated in 

the same manner as those already issued. 

 


